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Public Information Request

publicrecords <PublicRecords@oag.texas.gov> Tue, Nov 13, 2018 at 9:27 AM
To: Phil Morris <morrisphild@gmail.com>

Mr. Morris:

According to the litigating division, it is possible that their case file contains some 1998 administrative
records because this agency handled the administrative appeal in district court. Because it doesn’t appear
that the 2001-2002 license revocation was appealed to district court, the OAG would not have been
involved. Please contact the Texas Department of Insurance and/or the State Office of Administrative
Hearings as those entities would have been the agencies involved in that matter. ; ‘

We will process your request for the 1999 case file. Thank you.
Sincerely,

June B. Harden
Assistant Attorney General
Assistant Public Information Coordinator

Office of the Attorney General

From: Phil Morris [mailto:morrisphild@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 8:49 AM

To: publicrecords <PublicRecords@oag.texas.gov>
Subject: Re: Public Information Request

June:

Please confirm to me that you are saying that the AG has no records of the SOAH case #98-1352 that
ended in a Commissioners Order in 1998. The decision was appealed to district court and Assistant
Attorney General Jennifer Pointer was the individual sent to the Appeal Trial held in Austin in 1999 around
October. The AG won the case. Later in 2001-2 Another ALJ from the SOAH issued an order REVOKING
my license. Are you saying there is no record of the SOAH ALJ revoking my license?




